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Department:
Environmental Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X 447- PRETORIA - 0001- Environment House - 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia - PRETORIA

DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/21051
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Tinashe Maramba

Baagi Environmental Consuitancy
Private Bag x 4

WATERKLOOF GLEN

0102

Tel: 012 9830756
Emails: tinashe@baagi.co.za

PER EMAIL / MAIL
Dear Sir/Madam

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE NEW APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL
AUTHORISATION (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS) AND SCOPING REPORT FOR
THE PROPOSED MAHIKENG MAIN TRANSMISSION SUBSTATION AND 1X400KV PLUTO-MAHIKENG
POWERLINE WITHIN THE MERAFONG, DITSOBOTLA, RAMOTSHERE MOILOA, JB MARKS AND
MAHIKENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITIES, NORTH WEST PROVINCE

The Department confirms having received the Application for Environmental Authorisation (EA) and Draft
Scoping Report for the abovementioned project on 05 December 2017. You have submitted these documents
to comply with the Environmental impact Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 2014, as amended.

Please take note of Regulation 40(3) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, which states that potential
Interested & Affected Parties (I&APs), including the Competent Authority (CA), may be provided with an
opportunity to comment on reports and pians contemplated in Regulation 40(1) of the EIA Regulations, 2014,
as amended, prior to the submission of an application but must be provided an opportunity to comment on such
reports once an application has been submitted to the Competent Authority.

Note that in terms of Regulation 45 of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended, this application will lapse if the
applicant fails to meet any of the time-frames prescribed in terms of these Regulations, unless an extension
has been granted by the Department in terms of Regulation 3(7) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, as amended.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, Act No. 107 of 1998,
as amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by the
Department.



Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the
application.

Yours sincerely

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Vusi Skosana

Designation: Director: EIA Coordination, Strategic Planning and Support
Date: 0% December 3o/ 7

ce: David Tunnicliff | Eskom Holdings mail: david lunnicliff@eskom.co.za
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